2025-26 Parking Information

The parking application process for the 2025-26 school year will begin on April 21, 2025. Tt is
critical that all students follow the outlined procedure and deadlines below to ensure they secure
a parking pass for the upcoming school year.

o Eligibility: Only students with a valid driver’s license are eligible to apply.

o Fees: The parking fee is $135 for the entire school year, and NO REFUNDS will be
issued.

o Starting in January 2026 (2nd semester), the fee will be reduced to $100 for the
remainder of the school year.

o Lot Preferences: Students may select a 1st and 2nd preference for lot assignments.
While efforts will be made to accommodate these choices, they will be honored only if
space is available.

Important Deadlines:

o April 21, 2025: The application will open for Rising Seniors with a valid driver’s
license. The application will remain open until all spots are filled.

o July 18, 2025: The application will open for Rising Juniors with a valid driver’s
license. The application will remain open until all spots are filled.

o October 1,2025: Any remaining parking spots will open for Sophomores with a valid
driver’s license. Once spots are filled, no further applications will be accepted.

Application Instructions:

1. Log in to your School Pay account.
2. Add “2025-26 LHS Parking” to your cart.
3. Complete the attached application in its entirety and submit your payment.

Parking Pass Pickup:

o Parking passes will be distributed during Round Up in late July. It is mandatory that
students present their driver’s license when picking up their pass.

o After School Starts: If you purchase a pass after the first day of school, it will be
available for pickup in the main office 48 hours later.

IMPORTANT: Students without a 2025-26 LHS parking pass will not be permitted to park
on campus.



